Road Report for January 2024

The New Year brought us colder temps,
wind, and snow. We had several calls for
trees down on the roads this month. The
majority of our time was spent plowing
and treating the roads, and then cleaning
up the trucks. Cold patch was placed in
holes. A few minor repairs were made on
the equipment.




